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CALENDAR

March 18- Report Cards posted

March 19- Bubba’s 33 Spirit Night

March 21- 3,4™, 5™ Family Science Night
March 25-29 SPRING BREAK!!

|April 2 K,1st,2nd Family Science Night

April 4- FL BEST Writing Test 4™/5™ Grade
April 9- Texas Road House Spirit Night 5-8
April 10- Spring Pictures (pre-order only)

April 17- Spirit Night Tijuana Flats

April 18™- KG Play 5:30 (Barfield,DeMouy,Bryan)
Apl”il 25™"- KG pldy 5:30 (Colburn, Milton, Thompson)
April 27 Battle of the Books (Team members
only @ Washington High School) 8-1:00 pm
April 29- May 3 Teacher Appreciation Week

May 1 Third/Fifth grade FAST PM3 ELA test
May 2 Fourth grade FAST PM3 ELA test

Scenic Heights Elementary
S[CIENCE NIGHT
Grades 3 -5

When: Thursday, March 21

Time: 5:00 - 7:00 PM

Where: Scenic Heights
Cafeteria

Presented by:
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‘Event s for 3"[, 4rﬁ, 5tﬁ gmofe students on[:y!
K-2" will be in Ql}ari[

March 25-29
School will be closed for SPRING BREAK!!

May 3 KG-2" STAR ELA test

May 7 Third/Fifth FAST PM3 Math test
May 8 Fourth grade FAST PM3 Math fest
May 9 Fifth grade FL Science Test

May 10 KG-2" STAR Math test

May 17 5™ Grade Banquet

May 22- Last day for students- Early
Release Day/ Report Cards Posted
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Coach's Corner
As we begin the fourth and final quarter, please
make sure your child wears tennis shoes. In order
to participate in P.E. and recess, tennis shoes must
be worn. Please do not wear: sandals, flip flops,
crocs, boots, or high heels. Not wearing proper
tennis shoes will result in your child not being able
to participate and possibly affecting their
grade! Let’s finish the year off strong!
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WHAT?

Scenic Height's 5th grade Student Council is hosting a book and stuffie drive for
Valerie's House.

WHY?

Valerie’s House is a non-profit organization that offers FREE counseling services to
support children that have lost a parent or close loved one. They provide grief
support for these families. One way they do this is by giving children a free book
about grief and a new stuffed animal.

HOW?

Students are collecting donations of new books and stuffed animals for Valerie's
House as welcoming gifts for the children. A specific list of books are listed when
you scan the QR code below. Please send donations to Scenic Heights Elementary
School. 3801 Cherry Laurel Drive. Pensacola, FL. 32504 or have your student bring
their donations to school to drop in the donation box in Bulldog Alley.

WHEN?

‘We are collecting donations March 11-15, 2024.
Thank you in advance for supporting our student council. Teaching the value of

giving back is one of the most important things we can teach our kids, and we
appreciate your support in helping us do that!

Scan here for E E
a list of 3
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Partners in Education
Thank you for giving back to local schools!
Your support is appreciated!

Bubba’s 33 will host Spirit Night for
Scenic Heights on March 19th from 5-9pm.

A portion of sales will be donated to our school. Sounds like a night to skip
cooking and eat out as a family. This is a great way to support our school.
Thank you for supporting our local business partners

who give back to students.
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Scenic Heights Carnival 2024 was amazing fun for all!
We’d like to thank our fabulous PTA and sponsors
for making this event memorable!

ltems Needed for Student Council in
support of Vallerie’s House:
New/Like New Stuffies
Books from QR code.

Donations will be collected through
March 22

First Graders Performed
Jack and the Beanstalk
and it was GREAT!




